
Building Inspections - 193 Congress Building Permit Application 

To Whom This May Concern:

Attached is the Permit Application, Floor Plan, and Scope that has been requested. I apologize to all for not being able to 
produce all of this yesterday.

Please keep us posted on the approval process with this application. We're really hoping for the two day turn around as 
mentioned in meetings with the Code Enforcement.

Everyone involved has a strong motivation to move forward in a safe and compliant manner. Thank you for your cooperation 
throughout this process, and we're willing to do whatever we need to on our end to continue creating a cooperative and 
cohesive relationship. 

Thank you,

Ryan Lessard 
619.990.5213
RyanL@optimummaine.com

From: Ryan Lessard <ryanl@optimummaine.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/7/2014 10:54 AM
Subject: 193 Congress Building Permit Application
CC: Kendrick Ballantyne <kendrick@optimummaine.com>, <brandon_cooper@me.com>...
Attachments: 193 Congress Building permit application.pdf; 193 Congress Scope of work.pdf; A1 1st floor 

floor plan.pdf; A2 2nd floor floor plan.pdf; A3 Third floor floor plan.pdf; A4 Wall and ceiling 
detail.pdf
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